
 

Sevenoaks Supper Club 
 

                             Friday July 5th 2024    
              

                                       7pm for 7.30pm 
 

                           Nizels Golf & Country Club 
                             Nizels Lane, Hildenborough, TN11 8NU  
                              

Special Guest: Bob Holt  
 

Bob will speak on his journey ‘From Bethnal Green to Venice’.  
He was Global Production Director of Saatchi and Saatchi advertising before he set up 
Production Link International, the world's first advertising production auditing company. In 1992 
he was voted 'The most hated man in Advertising' having secured millions of fraudulently taken 
funds and restoring them to the client.  
Bob married a Venetian girl and lived for nine years in Italy undertaking a grand design project 
but in 2017 they returned to Westerham. 
 
   

MENU CHOICES:  
 

Menu 1:   Roast Beef, Yorkshire Pudding, Roast Potatoes & Seasonal Vegetables. 
 

OR Menu 2: (V):  Red Onion and Goats Cheese Tart. 
 

Dessert:  Chocolate Fondant with Ice Cream or Cheese & Biscuits (extra £3) 
    

Coffee/tea and mints  
 
 

PRICE £25 
 

When booking, please indicate which main course you prefer and if you want cheese and 
biscuits instead of dessert. Menu choices cannot be made on the night. If you have chosen 
vegetarian or C/B you will be given a label to display to ensure you receive your choices.  
 

To book please email:      SSCBookings@hotmail.com      07799885795   
 
       Bank transfers preferred please by Monday 1st July, to: 
 

       Name of Account: Sevenoaks Supper Club 2023 
 

       Sort Code: 30-99-50 
 

       A/c No.: 44423968  
 

       Ref: Your surname and initials.  
 
 

Payment on the night is by cheque or cash only.  
 

Bookings Deadline: NOON on MONDAY 1st July. 
 

Cancellations after that time will be charged or credited to another month if resold. 
 

This is the last Supper Club meeting before the summer break. We hope you have a lovely 
summer and the October Meeting will be on Friday the 4th at Nizels.   

 

         We look forward to seeing you at Nizels on the 5th July      
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